
15th June 2023 
 

 Principals Report 
 

End of term 

A reminder that Friday 23rd June is the last day of 

term.  School finishes an hour earlier than usual, at 2pm.  

Please make adjustments 

with your pick-up times for 

your child from school or the 

bus.  I hope all of our school 

community has a relaxing 

and safe break.  School       

returns on Monday 10th July. 

 

SSG meetings 

SSG meetings will be held on Wednesday 21st June.  Ensure 

you have a time booked to see your child’s teacher.  This 

can be completed through Sentral or by making contact 

with the teacher/school.  SSG meetings are a vital part of 

supporting and celebrating the successes of your child.  We 

look forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday. 

 

Reports 

Teachers have been working hard on reports over the past 
month or so.  Much work goes in to the reports to inform 
you about your child’s progress.  Reports will go home on 
Monday 19th June.  Feel free to discuss results at the SSG 
meetings. 

JUNE 

21ST JUNE—SSG     

MEETINGS STUDENT 

FREE 

21ST—SCHOOL COUNCIL 

5PM 

23RD JUNE—LAST DAY 

OF TERM 2—DISMISSAL 

AT 2PM 

 

JULY 

10TH  - FIRST DAY OF 

TERM 3 

AUGUST 

31ST—YEAR 10 

 IMMUNISATION 

Issue 9 



Echuca Twin Rivers 

Specialist School  

acknowledges the     

history, culture,        

diversity, and value of 

all Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait              

Islanders, and pays  

respect to their elders 

past and  present, as 

well as   acknowledging 

future  generations.  
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PRINCIPAL REPORT CON’T 

Cross Country 

Several of our students competed 

at the next level of school cross 

country last week.  Ben, Saxon, 

JJ, Connor and Sayge all made it 

through to the state cross     

country championships in July.  

We congratulate them and wish 

them all the best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Illness 

There has been large amount of 

student and staff absences due to 

illness.  This has included covid, 

gastro, flu and the cold.  Please 

keep your child home if they are 

showing any signs of illness.  

Gastro has been especially     

challenging.  If your child vomits 

or has diarrhoea they 

must stay home for 

the next 24 hours. 

 

Student survey 

The students have recently     
completed the school opinion 
survey.  This is an opportunity 
for students to have a voice and 
give feedback to us about the 
school.  The results have just 
been sent through.  Staff and 
school council will look at the   
data and make necessary          
adjustments to improve the 
school.  Overall the initial results 
were extremely positive.  Parent 
opinion surveys will go out early 
in term 3.  We look forward to 
getting feedback from parents as 
well. 

 

Pie’s will be delivered to school on Friday 16th June. 



School Beanie’s $16 each 
available at the front office. 

 

 
 

2023 BUS 
STAFF 

 

Rushworth:  

0418 322 861 

Peter – Ann/Sharon 

 

Cohuna:  

0418 847 627 

Alan – Jess  

 

Elmore: 

0427 685 124 

 Kerry – Jan/
Sandra 

 

Kyabram:  

0448 981 278 

Cameron – Megan 
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PBS TARGETED BEHAVIOUR 

Be Respectful when Moving 
 

We walk from one program to another 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We use an appropriate voice 
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Willow the 

Wellbeing 

Dog 

Sentral Parent Portal 

Sentral Parent Portal is an important communication app between parents 

and our School. Parents are able to submit current and future absences,   

approve excursions, downloaded student reports, access the Newsletter 

and view      calendar of events.  We would like to encourage all our families 

to download the FREE app.  All families have been provided with login and 

access details.  If you have misplaced these details please come and see 

Jenni in the office on SSG day and she will be more than happy to help you. 
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Our Vision 
To provide     

inclusive and 

engaging   

learning that 

empowers all 

students for life 

 

 

 

Our Values 
Be Respectful       

Be Inclusive       

Be Responsible 



OUR SCHOOL 

Echuca Twin Rivers  

Specialist School        

provides education for 

children ages 5-18 years 

with intellectual and  

associated disabilities. It 

services the Campaspe 

and Murray Shire area.  

The school prides itself 

on having an open and 

welcoming environment 

that encourages parent 

and community          

participation.  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Echuca Twin Rivers Specialist School 
66 Wilkinson Drive 
ECHUCA  VIC  3564 

Phone: (03) 5410 7700 press 1 
 

echuca.twin.rivers.ss@education.vic.gov.au   
https://ww.echucass.vic.edu.au 


